From: Ian Albinson

To: Richard Butz; Allison Pouliot; Dave Flaschenriem; Sally Burrell; Carl Engvall; Ben Skolozdra
Cc: Bristol Town Administrator; Bristol Clerk; Assistant; Zoning

Subject: DC fast-charging grant UPDATE!

Date: Friday, November 22, 2024 1:18:19 PM

Hi Energy Committee!

I just wanted to let you know that I have ‘officially’ heard from Zachary Casey, Director of
Energy Innovation at Green Mountain Power that Bristol was approved for the Level 3 DC
fast-charging grant.

I’'m trying to get further information about this, and it’s proving difficult. I have made multiple
calls to GMP and am waiting to hear back. Our ‘partners' on the project, Norwich EV, also
have very little info.

In terms of the Town’s involvement, there’s very little. The project is on private property, and
Norwich EV will work with the property owner (Thomas Wells) for the installation. The
Town will play a small role in compensating the property owner over the next few years using
already approved ARPA funds.

I have no idea when the project might start, but it's still fantastic news for Bristol.

—Ian

Ian Albinson, Selectboard Member
Town of Bristol

Please note this email message, along with any response or reply, may be considered a public record subject to disclosure
under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).
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